
 

     
 
 
 

Friday 19th  May 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

My goodness, this is an information-filled newsletter this week!  If you are 
ever unsure of what your child is learning at Place Farm, these newsletters 
are intended to both keep you informed and bring the learning and 
achievements to life! 
 
This week’s newsletter also includes a wide variety of information relation 
to upcoming community events – please do take a look! 
 
On Monday of this week we had an opportunity to come together and 
reflect on what makes Place Farm great, and where we want to take our 
school in the next three years – our vision for 2026!  A similar exercise was 
undertaken at Coupals Primary Academy, the aim being that collectively 
we can work collaboratively as a larger community.  This was incredibly 
exciting and it was wonderful to hear the voice of our pupils coming 
through loud and clear, talking about what they are proud of at Place Farm 
and where they would like us to go next.   
 
This will form the basis of our school development plan for next year, together 
with the feedback from our parent, pupil and staff questionnaires – watch this 
space for more information! 
 
 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend, 
 
Lisa McConnell 
Head of School  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Recognising Outside Achievements: 
 

 

Calendar: 
May: 
Tuesday 23rd May – Skills Escalator Visit for Year 2 
June: 
Monday 5th  June – PD Day – school closed to pupils 
Week commencing 12th June – sports days: 

- Years 3 & 4: Monday 12th June, 8.55-10.15   
- Years 5 & 6: Tuesday 13th June, 8.55-10.15 
- Years 1 & 2: Wednesday 14th June, 8.55-10.15 
- EYFS: Thursday 15th June, 8.55-10.15 

22nd June – School Discos – more info to follow: 
- EYFS:    2.00-3pm;   
- Years 1, 2 & 3:  3.30-4.45pm 
- Years 4 & 5: 5.00-6.15pm 

27th & 28th June: Kip on a Ship residential (Year 5) 
30th June  - Trust-wide PD day (school closed) 
July: 
5th-7th July: Year 6 Mersea Residential 
Thursday 13th July – Year 6 Disco: 4.45-6.15pm 
Friday 14th July – Year 6 Graduation 2pm 
Week commencing 17th July: Transition days – more details to follow 

 



 

 
Outside Contributions and Achievements: 
 
Huge well done to Dougie, Archie and Carter for their contribution to the Haverhill Rovers 
Team!  Last weekend they finished the season unbeaten in the top division in the 
Cambridge leagues! 
 
This is also the 4th season that they gone unbeaten in the leagues as they have progressed 
to the top level since first forming.  What a fantastic achievement and a fabulous 
demonstration of our PROUD values. 
 
Fantastic ambassadors for our school!  Well done, boys! 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 

Celebration Assemblies 
 

Celebration Assemblies are a wonderful way of celebrating the achievements of 
our pupils in and outside of school.  If your child has any outside achievements 
or interests that they would like to share, please do send them in with your 
child! 
 
We always end our celebration assemblies with an opportunity for you to take a 
photo of your child.  Please hold off filming or taking photographs of your child 

during assembly until this is invited at the end – thank you 😊  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 
Unity Schools Partnership Art Festival 

26th June – 29th June 
 

Theme: Celebrating togetherness through art 
 

We are incredibly excited to announce that there will be an art festival held across the trust 
after half term, during curriculum time.  The festival will launch with a live assembly and will 

then include live art workshops, guided digital exhibition tours and pupil exhibitions and all year 
groups will be involved in producing some fabulous pieces of art. 

 
The guided digital exhibition tours will consist of the following themes: 

• EYFS: Horses 

• Year 1: Surprised! 

• Year 2: Suffolk Landscapes 

• Year 3: Pointillism 

• Year 4: Leanardo Da Vinci 

• Year 5: Renoir 

• Year 6: Rembrandt 
 
 

These weeks provide wonderful opportunities to the pupils of Place Farm and are heavily 
subsidised by school funds.  To support the success of this week, we are asking that parents 

please consider providing a donation of £1 (more if you feel able) to go towards the resources 
used to create the artistic pieces – we thank you hugely in advance for your support with this!  

This could be provided through ParentPay (payment has been set up), or through cash handed to 
the class teacher. 

 
Thank you so much to those who have already donated! 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 

EYFS Tennis Session 
 
This week, we were lucky enough to have professional tennis coaches from the LTA 
come in and teach our EYFS classes. They got to experience specialised coaching using 
some fantastic equipment and have had their first steps into playing tennis. All of the 
children loved the opportunity and wished they could do it every week!  
 
Both coaches mentioned how brilliant the children’s attitude were towards the 
session and they are looking forward to returning next week to teach Year 1 & 2.  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 
May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Suffolk County Council is pleased to confirm a further discretionary grant is available to support 
low-income families over the May half term. The grant will be ordered by your child(ren)’s school 
and will be issued as a £15 Edenred supermarket voucher for each eligible child. The grant is to 
help families with their essential living costs during the school holiday. 
 
Please note that this grant will be issued to you via the email address that the school holds for you 
so please ensure that this address is up to date.  
 
The voucher must be spent before the expiry date as failure to redeem by that date will 
mean you cannot be reissued, and you will lose the grant. 
   
We hope that this discretionary grant goes some way to help in supporting your family during the 
school holiday, whether buying food or freeing up some income to go towards energy and water 
bills or other essential living costs.  
 
If you are financial struggling and require additional support, further information can be found at: 
www.suffolk.gov.uk/community-and-safety/communities/healthier/cost-of-living-support/.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Suffolk County Council 
 

 
 
 
 

http://www.suffolk.gov.uk/community-and-safety/communities/healthier/cost-of-living-support/


 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 

Unity Schools Partnership are Hiring! 
 

Unity Schools Partnership is currently hiring.  Please visit www.unitysp-
careers.co.uk for our vacancies and to sign up to our job alerts. 

 

 

http://www.unitysp-careers.co.uk/
http://www.unitysp-careers.co.uk/


 

 



 

 

 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 

 



 

 


